
SOUTH HUNTINGTON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 

RETIREMENT EVENT FOR 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS DAVE BENNARDO 

A Board of Education celebration is planned for our Superintendent of 
Schools, Dave Bennardo, as his retirement is just around the corner.  

It is scheduled to take place on Monday, June 21st, from 6 p.m. to 8 
p.m.  The evening will begin in the Performing Arts Center at Walt 
Whitman High School where a brief ceremony will take place with a video 
containing glimpses of Dr. Bennardo’s nine years with the District.  When 
the ceremony concludes, the festivities will continue in the South Cafeteria 
and adjoining outside courtyard for appetizers and dessert.  The event is 
open to staff, parents, students and community members Dave has worked 
closely with during his tenure.   

To offset the cost of the evening, there is a charge of $25/person attending, 
which also will allow for a gift.  The $25 should be provided in the form of 
cash and can be provided to either Elaine Ferranti or Laura McLean at the 
James Kaden Administrative Offices, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m.  Feel free to email your intent to come and make provisions for 
payment accordingly.   

  eferranti@shufsd.org           lmclean@shufsd.org  

We certainly hope that you will be able to attend and be part of this special 
evening.  Feel free to reach out with any questions – thanks so much! 

Laura McLean, District Clerk           Phone:   631-812-3071 
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